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14 June 2018 

 

Professor Lis Lange 

Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning 

University of Cape Town 

Private Bag X3 

RONDEBOSCH                

7701   

 

E-mail: lis.lange@uct.ac.za 

 

Dear Prof Lange 

 

REVISED ACCREDITATION DECISION: BACHELOR OF LAWS PROGRAMME 

 

In the letter dated 14 November 2017, you were informed of the HEQC decision to put your Bachelor 

of Laws (LLB) programme on ‘Notice of Withdrawal of Accreditation’ based on the outcome of the 

evaluation of your improvement plan. This letter called for the submission of revised improvement 

plans and progress reports with respect to all the outstanding conditions.  

 

The HEQC responded to your initial improvement plan submitted to us on 06 October 2017 with 

detailed comments with regards to the conditions addressed by the improvement plan. Subsequent 

to this, a progress report was received on 10 May 2018. 

 

At its meeting of 07 June 2018, the HEQC reviewed your progress report together with other 

relevant documentation to determine the progress made in meeting the conditions specified in the 

HEQC accreditation report. Based on the evidence provided, the HEQC revised its accreditation 

decision to Full Accreditation for the Bachelor of Laws (LLB) programme offered at the University 

of Cape Town. 

 

I would like to thank you and your colleagues for your co-operation, and wish you all the best in 

your future endeavours. 

 

Sincerely  

 

Dr Denyse Webbstock 

Acting CEO  
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CC:  Ms Olivia Mokgatle 

Director: National Standards and Reviews 

 

Prof Penelope Andrews  

Dean Law  

Penelope.andrews@uct.ac.za 

 

Ms Nikki Campbell  

LLB Institutional coordinator  

Nikki.campbell@uct.ac.za 

 

Ms Angie Coetzee 

Angie.coetzee@uct.ac.za 
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